

NEWS FROM THE OREGON REGION OF CCCA

DIRECTOR'S MESSAGE

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! My resolution is to have a more settled 2022 so we can get out and enjoy each other's company with our cherished automobiles. There will not be a CCCA/Packard Club meeting in January because of the annual meeting being held on January 9th. Our first 2022 meeting will be on February 3rd, at Ernesto's Restaurant.

After the first of the year, our Brake Cables Newsletter will be reformatted to reflect our relationship with the Packard Club. Thanks to John Imlay for authoring the letter explaining our relationship, which you all should have received.

Our holiday dinner and annual meeting will be on Sunday, January 9th, 5:00 pm at the Tualatin Country Club. If you have not signed up, please contact Howard Freedman by January 3rd, as we need to confirm the number of attendees. There will be a wonderful surprise program that you will not want to miss. The clubs will be paying a significant portion of the cost, reducing your cost to just \$30 per person.

**Please note that the Tualatin Country Club will require proof of vaccination.

Thanks to those who donated to our annual Food Bank fund drive. We collected \$450, which Howard Freedman has delivered.

Both the Oregon Region, CCCA and Packards of Oregon need a publication editor, so we can continue to produce quality quarterly publications about our hobby. We need volunteers to produce content and someone with layout experience to format the publications. Larry Schick and his family have produced the Hood Release for the past six years and John Imlay and Joe Santana have produced the Oregon Clipper for the Packard Club for the past five years. Both Larry and John will help train and transition their experience to a new editor. Please contact Bill or John if you have interest in helping our clubs.

January, 2022

Bill Jabs, Director - CCCA

John Imlay, Director - Packards of Oregon

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

January 2022. No CCCA/Packard Club meeting is planned for January.

January 9, 2022. We are combining our holiday dinner and annual meeting to be held at 5:00 pm, at the Tualatin Country Club, 9145 SW Tualatin Road, Tualatin, Oregon 97062. Cost is \$30 per person for a great meal subsidized by our club's treasure. ALL CCCA AND PACKARD CLUB MEMBERS ARE INVITED. Please RSVP with your payment to Howard Freedman by January 3rd.

February 3, 2022. CCCA/Packard Club regular monthly meeting at Ernesto's. Dinner at 6:00 pm and the program at 7:00 pm.

April 1, 2, 3, 2022. The Portland Swap Meet returns to EXPO. The PIR swap meet also returns, March 31st through April 2nd.

Suggestions for Tours or Tour Stops!

Contact: Tour Directors, Howard Freedman, Roger Eddy, Robert Douglas, Joe Munsch, George Potter and Sylvia Potter, or John Imlay or Bill Jabs

More Members

If you know someone with a Classic Car, a Packard, or a keen interest in Classics, please introduce them to our clubs by encouraging them to come to an event or dinner meeting. Also, invite them to visit our websites:

www.oregonccca.com

www.packardsoforegon.net

Until we have a designated membership person, please refer potential new members to Howard Freedman or Bill Jabs.

OUR WEBSITE

If you misplaced your Hood Release or deleted the Brake Cables or a reminder Blast, just go to the Website www.oregonccca.com to get the information. Thanks to George Potter for keeping our website updated.

IF YOU WISH TO HAVE A PHOTO OF YOUR CLASSIC CAR POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE, PLEASE SEND A PHOTO TO GEORGE POTTER.

THE PACKARD CLUB WEBSITE IS

www.packardsoforegon.net.